

POWERED BY WHIP CITY FIBER

Are you ready for Gigabit internet from Heath and Whip City Fiber?

Mark your calendar! Representatives from the Whip City Fiber team will be hosting an online Information Session for Heath residents on Wednesday, March 10th @ 6PM. Keep an eye out for a separate email with meeting information coming soon.

This email is the first in a series about your new service. More information is available at whipcityfiber.com/heath



It's exciting times in Heath! Construction of your gigabit network is underway and installations will be starting in early Spring 2021. Many of you already have an application on record so you'll be getting a call as soon as service is available in your part of town. If you haven't applied already, click here to sign up and take advantage of your free interior installation!



Installations are expected to start this Spring! <u>Learn more</u> about the install process.

Upload + Download at
1,000 Mbps
That will make your
household happy!

It doesn't get any faster than this! <u>See how gigabit</u> <u>service compares.</u>



Anna's **short video** will teach you about getting the best speeds from your service.

You will receive and pay your bills online, saving mailing costs for you and the town. Please consider setting up auto-pay with an EFT (Electronic Funds Transfer) to save credit card processing costs too!